
From: Mark Burke 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2006 12:15 PM 
To: Les Galbraith 
CC: Ken Brouwer 
Subject: Mount Polley Update: Frozen till 

Les and Ken, 
  
-Today the frost was measured on the Till at chainage 44+00. The till was frozen and frost 
was present to a depth of 0.5 meters.  According section 7.2.6 g in the  technical specifications 
fill may be placed on previously frozen fill materials that have passed. Does this mean that all we 
need to do is remove the snow and the top inch or two of till before the next lift is 
placed?   MPMC is trying to determine how much till must be wasted in order to estimate costs. 
  
-Zone C is being placed on the existing Zone T haulroad on the Perimeter Embankment. The 
remainder of the ultimate footprint on the Perimeter Embankment is currently being stripped as 
well. 
  
Regards, 
Mark Burke 
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